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PUBLIC HEARING 

TRANSFER OF FUNDS 

 

The Board of Education will hold a PUBLIC HEARING on the permanent Transfer of Funds at 

6:45pm, Tuesday, January 24, 2017, at Valley View School 6515 W. Route 120, McHenry, 

Illinois, 60050.  Subsequent to the Public Hearing and before final action on the Fund Transfer, 

the Board may revise, alter, increase, or decrease the items contained therein 


